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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY

September 12, 2024
%I?N MEMORANDUM
=904

CONGRATULATORY GREETINGS TO THE GO AND LEAD COMPLETERS/
ACHIEVERS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Others Concerned

1. This Office is delighted to extend its heartfelt congratulations to the 65 School
Heads who have successfully completed and complied with the requirement of the GO
and LEAD program in the just concluded graduation ceremony held on August 30, 2024,
at Ion Hotel, Legarda Road, Baguio City.

2. Specifically, the SDO team would like to recognize the following participants for
their winning project proposals and those that were are chosen for Eslwelabs.

Name of School Head

Title of Proposal/Projects

‘| Jane Adolfo

Story Path Steps: Listening and
Sequencing Made Simple

Samuel Lachica

Immediate Grasp of Learning
Activities Program (IGLAP)

Helen Acop & Manuel
Agbunag

Project EmpowerED

Octavia Pedro

‘Math Saludo

Jackson Cayaos

Project BRIDGE ( Blended
Resilient Instruction for Distance
and General Education

Jason Pascaden

Teacher on the Air Program (TAP)

Selected for Eskwelabs:

Joseph Estigoy

STAR ( Start New Techniques
Adapt and be ready) for all
Season

Randy Cayat

Math at Home Learning Activity

Victor Fernandez

DMNHS Repository

3. The dedication and hard work of the participants have truly paid off, and this
accomplishment is a testament to their exceptional skills and commitment.
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4. As they celebrate these achievements, this is to affirm that their efforts are deeply
appreciated. The SDO management team looks forward to seeing them continue to excel
and achieve even greater heights in the future, as they implement their projects.

B To showcase the said project proposals, the president of NAPSHI is requested to
facilitate a Gallery Display of all the School Heads’ projects at the Baguio Convention
Center lobby during the celebration of the World Teachers’ Day on October 4, 2024.

5. Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved success!

SORAYA T. FAC PhD, CESO VI
OIC- Schools Division Superintendent 9/
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